
 
 
 
 

Dear Esteemed Parents, 
 
We would like to inform you that the school fee for the second 
quarter of the academic year 2024-25 has been uploaded on the 
School’s Mobile App. Please settle the dues by July 12, 2024 and 
submit the receipt to the accounts branch. Late fees, in 
accordance with our policy, will be incurred if the outstanding 
dues are not cleared by July 12, 2024 
 
Payments can be made through the School’s Mobile App on the 
Edunext portal, NEFT, IMPS, Cash, or via Debit/Credit Cards and 
UPI. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Accounts Department 
Mayor World School 
www.mayorworld.org 
 

 

http://www.mayorworld.org/

